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Financial review – Meredith reviewed January financials and also submitted copies of December’s for all to review ( January meeting was cancelled due to weather)

Brick Orders: 1 new one received. Holiday blast generated 3 requests for forms. There was an idea for teams to chip in and honor a coach with a brick at the end of a season.

Topics for Discussion:
	
	-Review of how successful the Fall concessions were and confirming spring 	sports buddies are in place for baseball. Boys soccer will cover Baseball and 	Girls soccer will cover Softball concessions for the Spring season.  Coverage 	was needed for Boys and Girls Lax schedules and Cheerleading said they 	would be interested.	 After a review of what was involved cheerleading 
	was going to approach their parents to make a plan. Hopefully at March
	meeting they will commit to covering home games.
	
	-Spring coaches meeting – need the schedule from Fio to go and speak about 	Husker membership
	
	-Confirmed again details relating to fundraising and parent/student 	involvement.
	
	-Fundraising forms were discussed and the need for better communication to 	the Huskers should another group be given permission to sell items at a
	sporting event. Huskers need to know so as to not duplicate efforts.
	
	-It was mentioned that younger parents may not realize the cut-off for 	membership by 10/31 of student’s junior year  - getting to the parent 	meetings again would help with this although it is on the membership form 
	in 2 places.
	
	-New Board members are needed for next year
	
	-Husker dinner booked for June 13 at Putnam Golf Club. Parents Cicinelli & 	D’Ippolito should be coordinating for the invites and dinner details.
	
	-Jay will check with facilities and for when we will open trailer up, start
	stocking etc…we will email blast for volunteers after next meeting 	

Attending: Jay Boyer, Corinne Cunnington, Meredith DelBene, Anna Veteri,  Cari Dyslin, Theresa Ryan-Onatzavich, Alison Poe, Jean-Michel Groux, Maria Micciari
                                           Next Meeting – March 14, 2017
